THE PETROLEUM CORPORATION
OF DELAWARE
3303 Lee Parkway
DALLAS, TEXAS 75219

October 15, 1981

United States

Department of Interior
Geological Survey

P. 0. Box 1857

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Re: "Application for Permit
to Drill" our Superior
Federal Well No. 6

Gentlemen:

On October 1, 1981, our Mr. Larry Shannon hand delivered "Application
for Permit to Drill" for two wells in Eddy County, New Mexico. These were
for Superior Federal Well No. 5 and Superior Federal Well No. 6.

Since that time it has become necessary to move the location on the
Superior Federal well No. 6. We,therefore, are submitting a new application
with all the necessary exhibits. We also had a new archeological study
made and have asked that you be furnished a copy.

Please, replace the first application which was dated October 1, 1981,
with the one attached. Also please note that well No. 5 remains the same
and we request that it be processed as submitted on October 1, 1981.

If you have any questions, please call us collect. Thanks for your
assistance in this matter.

Yours very truly,
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L. E. Thomas
Manager of Operations
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